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Jones, Skelton & Hochuli is pleased to announce that John Gregory has been elected to the Arizona Association of Defense Counsel Board of Directors.
John has been a member of the AADC since 2014. He served on the Young Lawyers Division Executive Board from 2014-2018, and as President from 2017-
2018. The Board coordinates continuing education seminars and law school competitions, hosts social events for all members, and files amicus briefs on
legal issues of significance to members and their clients.

John focuses his practice in the areas of construction defect, dram shop liability and general civil defense litigation. He represents clients in a variety of
industries, including construction, hospitality and child care. John is also a member of the Defense Research Institute (DRI), and writes on topics involving
construction defect litigation.

Arizona Association of Defense Counsel (AADC) is a non-profit organization that was established in April, 1965. AADC is composed of defense attorneys
who practice primarily in the area of civil defense litigation. AADC is dedicated to the education of its members and the judiciary and increasing community
awareness of positive aspects of the legal profession. Learn more at https://www.azadc.org/about.
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